
 

 

Media Release 
Dead Corellas in Donald  
1 May 2017 

Council has been made aware of a large amount of dead corellas in Donald. 

29 birds have been collected by Council this morning and the Department of Environment, Land, 
Water and Planning (DELWP) has been notified. 

Two of the birds are being sent for testing to determine the cause of death. 

If the public is aware of any other deceased birds they are urged to please contact DELWP on 136 186 
to report them. 

Council will provide any updated information as soon as it is available.  
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